
 
 

 

April 26th, 2024 

 

Invitation to Faculty and Students 

 

The Technion, Israel's leading technological university, is troubled by the growing prevalence of 
anti-Israel and antisemitic rhetoric on university campuses around the world. 

We extend an invitation to all faculty and students who are facing these distressing circumstances 
to join us for study, teaching, and research at our Haifa campuses. 

  

• Faculty of all ranks are invited to join the Technion for a tenure-track position or for a teaching 
and research period.  

• Post-Doctoral researchers are invited to join our research programs. 

• Graduate Students are invited to pursue a Research-Based Master's or Ph.D. degree in 
English. 

• Undergraduate Students and Candidates are invited to participate in our international 
programs or spend a semester or academic year within our student exchange programs.  

• Visiting Research Students are invited to conduct research in a Technion lab under the 
guidance of a Technion faculty for durations ranging from 2 to 12 months. 

 

For more information about tenure-track and visiting positions for faculty, please contact the 
Head of the relevant Department or the Vice President of Academic Affairs (vpa@technion.ac.il)  

More information about studying at the Technion is found here. 

Expressions of interest should be sent to Emma Afterman, Director of Technion International 
(intdir@technion.ac.il). 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you here, 

 
Prof. Oded Rabinovitch 

Senior Executive Vice President 
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